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Northeastern University
Robinson 202

Boston, Massachusetts 02115
Tel. (617) 437-3195-95

September 25, 1972

Dear Sirs:

As promised at the September 15, 1972 meeting, I am
sending you a copy of the minutes of that meeting of the Board of
Directors of the American Registry of Physicians' Associates and
a bill for dues. As indicated in the minutes,; the Board agreed to
form a new umbrella organization to be known as the Association of
Physician Assistant Programs and to ask each program to pay an
annual fee of $100 in order for the Association to be able to carry
out its goals.

It would be greatly appreciated if you would see that
the enclosed bill is paid promptly, since as it was pointed out in
the minutes, there is no money in the Treasury at present. Please
have checks payable to the Associstion of Physician Assistant Programs.

New stationery is being ordered and it is proposed to
list the approved programs on the letterhead. If you would prefer to
have the list of directors instead of programs printed, please let me
know.

Also enclosed for your information is a corrected list
of member programs and names of representatives where known.

Sincerely yours,
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Suzanfie B. Greenberg (Mrs.)
Secretary-Treasurer
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